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Ministry of Culture  Ministére de fa Culture n
Heritage & Libraries Branch

Southwest Archaeocioglcal Flald Office

800 Highbury Avenue

London, Ontarle NBY 1A4

(519) 675-7742; Fax: 675-7777 May 27, 2005

To:  Wendy Wright, Commissioner
Planning Services
City of Cambridge
73 Water Street North, P.O. Box 669
Cambridge, Ontario N1R SW8

Dear Ms. Wright:

Re: Recommendation of Archaeological Clearance, Proposed Blair Business Park,
Millgate Holdings Inc., Old Mill Road and Dickie Settlement Road, Part of Lot 6,
Beasley’s Old Survey, formerly Waterloo. Township, City of Cambridge, Regional
Municipality of Waterloo

This office of the Ministry of Culture has had the opportunity to review a Stage 1 and 2
archaeological assessment report prepared by Archaeologix Inc for the above-noted property. As
a result of the Stage 2 field assessment, nothing of archaeological significance was discovered.
Consequently, the report recommends that there are no further archaeological concerns for the
subject property. This Ministry concurs with this recommendation.

Given these results, Provincial concerns for cultural heritage have been fulfilled to the
satisfaction of this Ministry for the above-noted assessed lands and we have no objections to
development or site alteration proceeding.

I trust that this is of assistance. Should you wish to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Sincerely,

Va4

John MacDonald
Heritage Planner/ Archaeologist
Southwestern Ontario Region

e K. Dietrich, GSP Group



